
Academy Garden Club Thymes 
MARCH 2025 

Hello Ladies! 

The cold weather has continued. Hopefully you 

have all stayed warm and that the weather will 

steadily become warmer. 

11th March at 6pm 

Lenox Community Center 

Hostesses: Lynn Schmitter and Carol Way  

Program: Four Generations in the Berkshires 

Presenter: Sarah Hatch 

The Agenda for our March meeting is: 

• Approval of Emailed minutes and 

Treasurer’s Reports (February) 

 

• Past Presidents  

 

• 28 March Trip to the Capital Region Flower 

Show and Expo 

PLEASE BRING A DONATION OF FOOD FOR 

OUR FOOD PANTRY 

 

Thank-you to Deb Carter who led a very enjoyable 

paper flower making workshop in February, and to 

our hostesses for a lovely Valentine themed 

spread. 

Dianne Romeo has spent many, many months 

putting together the list of all our past presidents 

back to the start of our Club.  

All the information came from talking to past 

presidents and a bit of help from Amy Lafave, town 

historian, and our past year books.  

I will post this, together with an explanation of the 

history of our Club, also provided by Dianne, on 

our website early March when I am back from 

vacation. THANK-YOU Dianne!  

 

 

Our March trips are: 
 

March 5th, Wednesday, visit Smith College Spring 
Bulb Show. We leave Lenox at 10am. (This 
Newsletter may reach you after this trip has taken 
place). 

March 28th, Friday, The Capital Region Flower & 
Garden Expo in Troy at the Hudson Valley 
Community College. Non-refundable tickets can be 
bought ahead of time on-line for $14 – a discount of $3.  

We need some members willing to drive to these 
events. We will have lunch out on these trips.  

Jan Chague, Linda Goff and Sharon Walker have 
designed our Post Office Window for March. Please 
drop by to admire their lovely work. And thanks to 
Peg Ammendola for lending her beautiful self- 
painted bird houses.  

 

The BBG Annual Bulb Show - a celebration of 
beauty, renewal, and the magic of nature’s rhythms 
– is from Feb. 21 to approximately March 23, in the 
Fitzpatrick Conservatory, open daily between 9 a.m. 
and 4 p.m., and it is free. Experience a spectacular 
preview of spring - a warm, enchanting escape in the 
depths of winter. This show features hundreds of 
flowering bulbs, including classic favorites like tulips, 
daffodils, and grape hyacinths, as well as lesser-
known varieties. 
 

Best Wishes to you all,  
 

Jill Dore, President 
413-770-7837 
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